
IQRA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ALIGARH 

NOTICE (13-09-2024) 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As per the District Magistrate's order, the school will remain closed on 13th September 2024, 

due to continuous rain fall. 

 The safety and well-being of our students are our top priorities, and we request everyone to stay 

safe during this time. 

 

We will provide updates as necessary. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 


